
 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

A meeting of the Griffin Elementary School SAC was held on Monday, February 24, 2025 in the 

Media Center. SAC Chair- Mrs. Chmura called the meeting to order at 2:27 p.m. Ms. Novack 

recorded the minutes of the meeting. 

 

INTRODUCTIONS AND ATTENDANCE 

All members present: A. Baquedano, M. Beltran, C. Bryson, D. Chmura, R. Creed, P. Hahn, G. 

Goffney, A. Moodliyar-Jones, T. Novack, S. Reilly, K. Schiller, H. Sherman, C. Vega 

 

APPROVAL OR CORRECTION OF JANUARY 27, 2025  MINUTES 

A motion was made by Annette Baquedano to approve the January minutes. Ms. Vega 

seconded the motion. The minutes were approved unanimously. 

REPORTS 

• Principal’s Report: 45th anniversary celebration was a huge success.  Thank you for the 

collective effort by everyone. Former employees attended and shared their joy.  

• Crunch time for testing – PM3 coming up in April & May.  Teachers are preparing for 

student success.  Targeting learning gains.  Would like to see one year of growth for 

each student.  Looking to finish strong. 

• Team data chats – learning gains by grade level, class, and students. 

Promotion criteria released.  Teachers are asked to conference with parents of students 

not projected to meet promotion criteria.  Criteria for KG – 5 is a level 2. 

 

 

 

GRIFF IN  ELEMENTARY  SCHOOL ’ S  M INUTES  

Date: 02/24/2025  

Time:   2:20 pm  

Location: 5050 SW 116 Avenue, Cooper City, FL 33330 (754)-323-5900 



• Accountability Funds (Current Balance: $10,675.42): Mrs. Chmura  

ELO camp has begun and moving along fine.  Accountability reduced due to 

materials: $7874.20 left for salaries. At this time to complete the weeks we are short 

$442.50. Debbie motioned to cover the $442.50, second by Mrs. Baquedano. 

Unanimously approved. 

  

• School Improvement Plan (SIP) Monitoring: In order to meet our goals, camp is 

continuing as well as data analysis and intervention implementation 

 

• School Environmental Safety Incident Reporting (SESIR):  There are no incidents to report. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Florida School Recognition Program (A+ Funds): Payments to staff expected in March. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

PALs program, Ms. Lyn and Ms. Krause explain how the program is aimed at inclusion of 

our EBD students. Students in specialized programing and general Ed are matched up. 

Monthly activities are implemented.  Beautification of the school is the next activity. 

Teachers report how friendships are developing.  

 

Mr. Creed reflected on PALs program and 45th birthday celebration. 

 

No SAF today, SAF will be held on Thursday, February 27, 2025. Guest speaker-Richard 

Baum, director of testing. 

NEXT MEETING 

 

Next meeting to be held on April 7, 2025.  

Mrs. Jones  made a motion to adjourn the meeting. It was seconded by Mrs. Beltran. All were 

in favor and the meeting was adjourned at 2:50 p.m.  

 

 


